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Newsletter 

Term 2 Week 10 2020 

Be a learner, be respectful, be safe 

Pride Goal Focus 
 

Be Safe: 

Stay Safe, Be Aware, 

Wash your Hands with 

Extra Care 
The first semester of the year ends 
on Friday. It has been a busy term. 
As we move towards the end of 
Term 2, our teachers have been 
and will continue to work with their 
teams to plan for Term 3. This term 
has presented many challenges and I am very 
proud of the way staff have continued to work 
incredibly hard ensuring our students are 
always at the centre of their work. 
 
To say that 2020 has been a year like no other 
is a huge understatement. With bushfires, 
floods and COVID, we have had a significant 
shift away from normal routines. However, it is 
nice to see some of those routines slowly 
returning. The sight of our students playing 
happily together in the playground is one that 
always brings a huge smile to my face. Hearing 
the children reflect on the learning and support 
that they have experienced over this period is 
another wonderful thing. The incredible 
response from staff and families in our 
amazing community has helped maintain a 
sense of calm. The needs of our students have 
been at the heart of every decision we have 
made and I am truly grateful for 
the care, support, patience and 
open communication between 
home and school. Together we 
have made a huge team effort 
to support our students. Thank you.  

 
 
During Term 3 we will continue to reintroduce 
some of the normal routines. However a 
number of restrictions are still in 
place at the direction of the 
Department of Education and 
NSW Health. We will 
communicate these to you as the 
guidelines change.  
 

Kindergarten 2021 Enrolments 
We are very excited to be receiving enrolment 
applications for kindergarten students for 2021. 
If you have a child who will be commencing 
school next year at Hebersham Public School, 
please call the 
school office 
on 96259133 
as soon as 
possible to 
arrange 
enrolment.  
 

Student Lateness 
As the mornings are getting colder, we are 
experiencing an increase in the number of 
students who are late arriving at school. While 
it might only seem like 5, 10 or 15 minutes, this 
is having a significant impact on the learning of 
all students and on students’ ability to start the 
day in a settled way. Teachers are often having 
to interrupt lessons to settle in late students 
and to catch them up on what they have 
missed. Please try to have your children at 
school in plenty of time before 
the school bell rings at 
9.00am, so that we can avoid 
this. Any child who arrives 
after the bell must go to the 
office for a late note before 
going to class. 
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Student Drop Off and Pick Up- 
From Term 3 Week 1 parents will continue to 
drop off and pick up students at the school gate. 
Staff will be on duty to support this process. 
Currently this process is 
working very well and we 
appreciate your patience and 
support. A big thank you to all 
our hardworking teachers 
and support staff. They all work so hard for the 
best for everyone at Hebersham. In the 
afternoon all students will be leaving at 3.00 
pm with all gates being open at 3.00pm.  
 
We wish all our Hebersham 
community a happy and safe 
holiday. We look forward to 
seeing your children back at 
school safe and sound on 
Tuesday 21 July for Term 3. 
 

Betty Papandreou 
Principal  

 
 
 
 

 

 
COVID-19 TESTING 

If your child or anyone in your family is being 
tested for COVID19. Please keep your children 
at home until you have your 
negative test results. Please 
ensure to call the school to let 
us know your child is being 
tested. We are very fortunate at 
present to not have anyone 
tested positive in our area.  

 

Daily collection of your children 
As the school office is at its busiest between 8.30 
to 9.30am and 2.30 to 3.00pm, we would like to 
encourage parents/carers to make plans prior to 
school in regards to changes in pick-up 
arrangements. Whilst we recognise that at times 
there can be some unexpected changes in after 
school arrangements for students, can you 
please try and minimise calls by pre-organising 
where possible, with students. At times, the office 
is inundated with calls and messages needed to 
be given to students often with only a few 
minutes notice. The wellbeing and safety of 
students is our paramount concern and we do 
not want to risk messages not being received or 
unavoidable confusion.  
 

 

Student Asthma Record, 
Anaphylaxis/Allergy ASCIA Plans 

If you have not yet returned your Student Asthma 
Record, Anaphylaxis/Allergy ASCIA Plans for 
2020, please do so as soon as possible.  

 
Birthday Celebrations 

Due to the current safety concerns, children 
will be unable to bring in and share birthday 
cakes/cupcakes/food with 
their classmates.  
We wish these students a 
big happy birthday and 
appreciate your 
understanding and support 
in this matter.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Uniform 
All students must wear the school uniform each 
day. Boys wear a gold polo shirt and the green 
shorts. The girls wear a gold polo shirt and 
green shorts or skirt. Green jumpers and 
green track pants are to be worn in winter. 

Students at HPS will return to school 
in Term 3 on Tuesday 21 July. 

 
Teachers will be at school on Monday 
20 July for a Staff Development Day. 
They will be doing curriculum based 

learning. 
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The girls are also able to wear the school 
uniform dress. No jewellery except stud earrings 
or nail polish is allowed. No false coloured 
braiding is allowed. 
 

Pride Pins 
Congratulations to our Pride Pin recipients for 
Term 2. The following students met their goals 
and consistently demonstrate how to be a 
learner; how to be respectful and; how to be 
safe in our school. 
 
Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 we were 
unable to hold an assembly to celebrate, 
however we congratulate these children on this 
wonderful achievement and are very proud of 
them. They are: 
 

Name Class Name Class 

Zahra KS Jedidiah KS 

Layla KH April KH 

Jayden KH Ioselani KP 

Julian KP Fua KP 

Cordelia KP Ella S1H 

Kiala S1H Mohammad S1H 

Tia S1H Teertha S1D 

Riley S1D Jerome S1D 

Lana S1D Billyana S1D 

Zara S1C Muhammad S1C 

Jadyleann S1B Betty S1B 

Manar S1B Kendall S1B 

Sandra S1R Aliyah S1R 

Georgia S1R Fa’aea S1R 

Phoebe S1R Imogen S1G 

Paige S1G Tamara S1G 

Lily-Anne S1G Matthew S1G 

Mikayla S1S Alira S1S 

Levi S1S Tyreese S1S 

Maraea S1S Mikaela S2S 

Ezra S2S Braxton S2M 

Loranzo S2M Siahi S2H 

Eliana S2H Kaden S2H 

Adam S2H Rashed S2H 

Issa S2T Ruby S2T 

Darlene S2T Kryselle S2T 

Gabrielle S2T Jarralee S2T 
Julie-Rose S2T Maleika S2K 

Bronco S2K Fua S2H 

Ezrah S2H Menzy S2G 

Name Class Name  Class 

Tiarnie S2G Alexis S2G 

Oakley S2S Karl S2S 

Shane S2K Jemma S2K 

Ayse S2M Ali S2M 

Summer S2M Ethan S2M 

Daphne S2L Reyan S2M 

Nikki S2L Kazim S3C 

Nadiya S3C Charlie S3C 

Marcela S3C Sherelle S3C 

Brody S3C Anisha S3E 

Latoya S3E Tahlia S3G 

Zahra S3G Lucas S3G 

Isaac S3M Tora S3M 

Iqra S3M Giovanni S3S 

Eshal S3S Haylee S3S 

William S3S Dorothy S3T 

Alexis S3T McClaud S3T 

Arnav S3T Zara S3T 

Hudson SCV Jericho SCV 

Kelvin SCM  

 

 
 


